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Background 

 
Due to a typo, the date was listed as April 17, 2022 and not the 
actual date of the event which is April 24, 2022. As a public 
service to the SORO community, the Public Safety Committee has 
proposed to partner with Cedars Sinai hospital to provide Flu and 
COVID-19 vaccinations. The event will be held in the rear parking 
lot of the La Cienega Plaza. Vaccines are still needed as 78.6% of 
the residents in the SORO area have had at least one dose of the 
vaccine. LAUSD will also be mandating COVID vaccines in Fall 
2022. Cedars will be responsible for the pre sign ups and allow 
walk-ins. 
Budget: 

1. Advertising media- $100.00 
2. Food and Drinks- $400.00 

Proposed Motion 
I. That the SORO NC to approve the date of the COVID/ Flu Vaccine 

Clinic on April 24, 2022 1;00PM-4:00PM and the original funding of 
$500.00 

Motion for the SORO NC to approve the 
date of the COVID/ Flu Vaccine Clinic 
on April 24, 2022 1:00PM-4:00PM 

 
Agenda Item: SGB033122-01 

Date: March 31, 2022 

Proposed By: Public Safety 

Include motion in 
Consent Agenda? 

Yes 

  

 

Considerations  

Committee review: 
(highly recommended) 

Votes For: 5 Against:  3 
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Amount previously allocated in Committee's working budget: 
(applies to funding motions only) 

$  

Arguments for: Arguments against: 

Continues the branding of the NC. 
Draws attention to SORO NC 
Provides a public safety to the 
stakeholders of SORO. 

None 


